
 
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council  
(New Lane, Blidworth) (Prohibition of Waiting)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (3322) 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. 
 
 In order to fulfil a planning conditions for the new housing development on New Lane, 
Blidworth and to improve road safety for pedestrians and road users it is proposed to 
introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) along New Lane, 
Blidworth as shown on drawing number H/MN/3607/01. 

 


